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Attention all 8th grade students, parents and guardians! Please be informed that the 8th grade 

Chromebook collection will take place on June 13th during advisory and first period. It is crucial 

that every student returns their Chromebook and charger on this date. 

 

To ensure a smooth collection process, please note the following: 

 

 

1. Chromebook and Charger Return: All students must return their Chromebooks along with 

their chargers. Failure to do so will result in a $40.00 replacement fee being assessed for 

the charger and a $400.00 replacement fee for the Chromebook. 

2. Alternate Charger Replacement: In the event that your charger is lost or broken, you have 

the option to purchase a replacement on Amazon for a lower cost. Here’s a link: 

https://tinyurl.com/RSDcharger  

3. Graduation Eligibility: Please note that if you fail to turn in your charger or Chromebook, 

you will not be permitted to walk during the graduation ceremony. It is essential to fulfill 

this requirement to participate in this milestone event. 

4. Early Departures: If you are aware that you will be absent on June 13th but still plan to 

attend the graduation ceremony, please make arrangements to turn in your Chromebook 

and charger to the main office before the collection date. This will ensure that you meet 

the necessary obligations ahead of time. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Runnemede Schools Technology Department  

 

https://tinyurl.com/RSDcharger

